Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

FW: Public safety committee meeting tomorrow

From: George A. Brumder <

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 5:35:37 PM

To: Kurtz, Cynthia <<u>ckurtz@cityofpasadena.net</u>> **Subject:** Public safety committee meeting tomorrow

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn

more...https://mydoit.cityofpasadena.net/sp?id=kb article view&sysparm article=KB0010263>.

Hello Cynthia,

As you perhaps know, I chair All Saints' Committee To End Gun Violence.

We're aware that the Public Safety Committee meeting tomorrow will consider 1) steps toward making it a crime to possess ghost guns and ghost gun kits, and enhancing the penalty for possessing them and 2) addressing safe storage of firearms.

Although we are unaware of the specifics, these are steps the CTEGV would approve.

Would support from the CTEGV in the form of a letter like this be helpful to getting these matters acted on by the Public Safety Committee? Is there a better, more effective way for the CTEGV to express its support? Is it worthwhile for the CTEGV to its express support at this stage in the Public Safety Committee process? Can we expect that the Public Safety Committee will take action that we would favor on these kinds of subjects?

We would appreciate any thoughts on this that you might care to offer.

George

Sent from my iPhone